
A family of ducks has been seen 

in the area.
Please do not try to intervene as Mum and 

Dad are teaching them important life lessons 

for survival.
You can help by:

• Slowing down and allowing them to cross 

the road safely
• Alerting oncoming traffic if safe to do so 

• Giving the family lots of space. Attempting 

to catch the ducklings may cause the parents 

to abandon them.

• Please contact the police to assist with traffic 

management if needed

If any of the ducklings are alone or injured, 

please contact Wildlife Victoria on 

(03) 8400 7300 for advice.

www.wildlifevictoria.org.au
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